
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Shields, Gerard <gshields@dpscs.state.md.us> 

Date: Thu, Jan 16, 2014 at 10:27 AM 

Subject: RE: Follow-up re DOC phone commissions 

To: "Alex F." <stein919@gmail.com> 

 

Alex, 

  

Here are the numbers on the phone commission you requested: 

  

FY09 – 5,022,056 

FY10 – 5,148,620 

FY11 – 5.160,994 

FY12 – 4,958,265 

FY13 – 4,390,071 

  

From: Alex F. [mailto:stein919@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 12:39 PM 
To: Shields, Gerard 

Subject: Follow-up re DOC phone commissions 

  

Dear Mr. Shields, 

Thank you for speaking with me today. To recap, we are seeking the total dollar amount of 

commission payments received by the DOC pursuant to its inmate phone contracts, annually, for 

2009-2013 (calendar or fiscal year, depending on how such records are kept). Many thanks; 

 

Alex Friedmann 

Managing Editor, PLN 

www.prisonlegalnews.org 

(615) 495-6568 

(866) 735-7136 fax 

 

PLN is a project of the Human Rights Defense Center 
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